
2nd Attempt to Deliver This Letter!

See tracking codes of 1st attached.

1st attempt stalled by “severe weather” in Philadelphia, PA, on April 3rd.

The weather in Philly and DC on the night & morning of April 3rd :

Light drizzle in Philly and cloudy in DC with both at 65° F.
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